
 

 

 

 
 
March 30, 2016 
 
 
Marilyn Toft 
City of Toronto 
12th floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West, Toronto, ON  
Email: clerk@toronto.ca 
 
RE: ED10.7 Toronto Music Strategy: An Action Plan 
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Members of City Council: 
 
On behalf of the Lytton Park Residents’ Organization I am writing to request that City Council 
defer the Toronto Music Strategy item on this week’s Council agenda so that there is an 
opportunity for genuine consultation with Toronto residents. 
 
We are in support of the “The Toronto Music Strategy” which seeks to enrich our music and 
cultural experience however, in order for this “commercialization of our parks and public 
spaces” to be successful and fully accepted, it must also have the broader community support of 
both residents and businesses.  Its implementation would likely require changes to noise by-law 
regulations, zoning, building and planning policy amongst other policy issues.  More 
importantly, we are concerned with how our residents’ enjoyment, privacy, and safety along 
with protection of our parks will be maintained.   
 
We therefore urge you not to approve the Music Strategy before it is sent back for genuine and 
informed public consultation.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Arlena Hebert, President, 
Lytton Park Residents’ Organization Inc. 
 




